
 

Tell Them From Me Survey 
There have not been many families to complete 
this survey. It is important for parents to have 
their say as we as a school are answerable to the 
questions asked.  Let your child know that you 
have participated in this survey. They can then 
tell us and get a treat at school. 
 

 
 

Late Arrivals to School 
If you are bringing children late to school it is 
important that they are signed in at the office. 
This has to be done by a parent.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hats 
As the days are sunnier and warming up, children 
must have a hat at school. If they have forgotten 
their hats it is a “no hat, no play” day for them. 
They will need to remain under the COLA for 
recess and lunch.  Hats are available at the office 
for $15ea. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Its Spring and the Babies are here! 
Mrs Healey had a baby boy on 12th Sept. Hudson 
James entered the world at 8lb 8oz and 51cm.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms Cox also had a baby boy on 6th Sept. Montana 
entered the world at 6lb 3oz and 46cm. 
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Footy Colours Day Photo’s 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


